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Townsend, Erle

From: Kim McNamara <mcnamarakim419@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 9:00 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV Mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I don’t want an electric car amd I should not be forced to buy one.  The overreach of 

government here is outrageous.  Especially when you consider the cons to electric vehicles. 

Sent from my iPhone 


